
NOTICE 

The office of the District Inspector of Schools has advised that due to the traffic 

diversions in place in the city on account of the visit of the Prime Minister and 

dignitaries to Lucknow, the movement of pupils to and from school is likely to be 

affected.   

On this caution, La Martiniere College, Lucknow, shall remain closed for all 

pupils from Nursery to Class 12 on Friday 10, February 2023. 

Teachers on specific duties shall continue their tasks. These persons shall be 

notified by their respective Heads of Department.  

Admit Cards for the ICSE (Year 10) Examinations scheduled to be distributed on 
Friday, 10 February, 2023 shall now be distributed on Monday, 13 February 2023
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